
Meeting Minutes March 22 2011 

In Attendance Mike Moran , Mike Curtin, Al Jones and Marylou Volpe 

Absent  Tom Kane 

Approval of the February 22, 2011 minutes Mary Lou 1
st

 Mike Moran 2nd 

Recycling Bins 

The recreation committee at this time doesn’t have the money in their budget for new recycling containers at the 

recreation area and town common.  Betterment request have been submitted at this time.  Are there any grants 

available for this expenditure?    Can the high school technical department build them? 

Finance Meeting 

Al  Jones and L:ynne Girouard met with finance on Thursday March 17 to review FY budget and the request to 

increase the recreation coordinator to full time  The  finance committee did bring up a possibility of additional 

clerical help for the department  The Recreation committee was  not in favor of this option 4-0.  They were 

unanimous 4-0 in favor of not including the team funding money into next year’s budget. 

 Field Design Reviewed 

1. Fitness trail to loop around the property 

2. Irrigation at the Shepard Parcel (well needs to be installed) 

3. Can we bring irrigation down to the new fields 

4. Conduit for lighting only 

5. Topo Map for Greg 

6. Maintenance  for the proposed fields 

Community Service group ( Kevin  Moran, Brian Beaudoin and Jake Nascembeni)  cleaned up the Shepard Parcel  of 

junk on Saturday March 19, 2011  DPW will pick up the  and dispose of the debris.  Lynne will submit a letter of 

appreciation to the students. 

Next meeting March 30, 2011 at 5:30pm to finalize the design 

The Recreation Committee would like a representative from each league to be present at the April 4,th meeting to 

discuss the field complex 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:45pm 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Lynne Girouard 



 


